VILLAGE NEIGHBORS

INSIDE THIS ISSUE:	
Flu Shot Clinic	1
CAH Lab Draw	1
Movie Nights	1
Dollar General	2
Hobby Club	2
Merchant Night	2
Halloween	2

Management Staff:

- Dionne Wyatt, CEO
- Kelsey DeFevers, Manager
- Danielle Collins, Registered Nurse
- Bessie Waggoner, Kitchen Manager

VILLAGE HAPPENINGS

Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is held on the third Tuesday of each month. For October, the meeting will be on October 19th at 9:00 a.m. in the dining room. This is an opportunity to ask questions and give suggestions. We look forward to seeing you there!

The Village will also be having a food advisory meeting on October 19th directly following the resident meeting. This meeting will be to discuss the holiday meals for this year along with any other suggestions or questions that you may have regarding our menus and food choices. We hope that you can join us!

Flu Shot Clinic October 1st

Cold and flu season is upon us! Michelle's Pharmacy will be at The Village on Friday, October 1st from 2:00-4:00 p.m. for those that would like to get your flu vaccine this year. We will be meeting in the dining room. If you will be receiving your flu vaccine from your doctor, please let Kelsey or Danielle know. If you would like to receive your vaccine at The Village, please sign up at the front desk by September 27th. Michelle's Pharmacy will also have the shingles vaccine and the pneumonia vaccine if you are interested in any of those vaccines, please let us know when you sign up.

Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs

Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every Thursday in October to draw for lab work. The technician will come to your apartment first thing in the morning, before breakfast, to draw your lab work. If you need to be seen, please see Kelsey or Danielle in advance. We hope that everyone is benefitting from this service.

Movie Nights October 13th and 27th

The Village will be having our monthly "Movie Nights" in the front community area on October 13th and 27th at 6:00 p.m. Please join us for a movie, popcorn and soda. If you have any suggestions or a movie to share for these nights, please see Kelsey in advance. The movies for these nights will be announced at a later date.

Page 2 Volume 15, Issue 5

JUST TALK

Dollar General October 15th

The Village will be going to Dollar General on Friday, October 15th at 10:00 a.m. This is in addition to our weekly Wal-Mart trips on Wednesdays. We have had a couple of residents asking to go to Dollar General, so we thought we would try this shopping day out! If you would like to join us, please meet staff in the front lobby at 10:00 a.m. If you have any other suggestions on trips that you would like added to the calendar, please let Kelsey know.

Hobby Club October 21st

Please join us in the dining room on Thursday, October 21st at 2:00 p.m. for our new "Hobby Club." We will be meeting in the dining room, please bring your crafts that you have made to show and tell. Whatever you like to do with your hands, crafts of any kind will be greatly appreciated. Examples include quilting, sewing, crocheting, embroidery, scrapbooking, coloring, paper mache, clay, painting or any other crafts! If you do not have a hobby to share, please do not let it keep you from coming to this activity to see everyone else's work! We hope to see you there!

The Village at

"Where neighbors become friends & friends become family"

Morse Farm

Merchant Night October 28th

The Village will be participating in Merchant Night again this year! This night gives the area youngsters a safe place for trick-or-treating. Many local businesses participate in this night every year. In the past years we have had a large amount of kids, so we hope that this year will be the same! The residents that decide to participate can sit outside of their apartment door with candy (which The Village will provide!) Please know that this night we will be serving supper at 4:00 p.m. as trick-or-treating starts at 5:00 p.m. Serving supper early ensures that we will be done and cleaned up for a busy night! If you are interested in passing out candy, please sign up at the front desk. We hope that you enjoy this night as much as the kids do!

Halloween October 29th

The Village will be celebrating Halloween on Friday, October 29th at lunchtime. Bessie will be making a festive meal and staff may just be dressed up! Please feel free to dress up as well! We always like the fun of this holiday and look forward to seeing your costumes!

Reminders

- *Rent is due by the 8th of the month or there is a \$50 late fee.
- *24-hour notice for ALL transportation.
- *Policy and Procedure Handbook is located at the front desk.
- *The newsletter is available via e-mail, please e-mail Kelsey at kelsey@villageatmorsefarm.com to be put on the list.